
 
 

 

 
Dear parents,  
On  Thursday 12th July we have been lucky enough to be invited to Lickey Hills Primary School, (a school we 
work closely with) for a teddy’s bear picnic and we have our planned trip to the Stratford-upon-Avon butterfly 
farm on Tuesday 10th.  A busy and exciting week for the children.  We are therefore asking for joint consent for 
both of these trips on one form! 
 
During our lifecycles topic we will be reading stories about lifecycles of a butterflies and looking at the changes 
the egg goes through to become a butterfly. The trip will enable children to observe the different stages of 
butterflies’ life through ‘hands on’ experiences. We will be involved in a guided tour through the farm by members 
of the butterfly farm staff, and will get up close with butterflies at the different stages in the lifecycle when in the 
cocoon, chrysalis, caterpillar and butterfly. We will also get the chance to see the insects in the insect room at the 
butterfly farm before going for a picnic in the park nearby (weather depending). 
 
We will be leaving school at 9.10am and returning before the end of the school day. The children will need to 
wear their school uniform. Your son/daughter will need a packed lunch, including a drink, in a named disposable 
carrier bag please. Please do not pack peanut butter sandwiches or any items containing nuts in lunchboxes.  If 
you would like school to provide a packed lunch for your son/daughter please indicate this on the slip below with 
the choice of ham, cheese or tuna sandwich they will also get an apple, a yoghurt and a biscuit.  
 
In accordance with our Charging Policy we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £16, per pupil, to cover 
costs such as travel, entrance fees and insurance. Unfortunately, in some cases where there are insufficient 
contributions, we have to consider cancelling trips or events which we naturally try to avoid. Your contributions 
go a long way to helping us manage our school funds to ensure maximum value for every child, so thank you in 
anticipation of your ongoing financial support. 
 
 
If you would like your son/ daughter to take part in this educational visit could you please sign the slip below and 
make a payment on ParentPay by Tuesday 3rdth July. If you are unable to pay via Parent Pay, please visit the 
School Office. Anyone who has not given consent by this deadline will be unable to attend the trip.  
 
If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to speak to one of the teaching staff in Reception 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs Tomkinson, Miss Dixon and Miss Aston 
 

Visit to the Butterfly Farm  / Teddy Bears Picnic at Lickey Hills Primary School  
 

NAME: ______________________________________ CLASS: ____________ 
 
I give permission for my son/daughter to take part in the visit to the Butterfly Farm/ picnic at Lickey Hills primary 
school and have made my £16 Payment via ParentPay. Money will be returned if there are not sufficient children 
for the trip to go ahead.  
 
Please delete as appropriate  
*I will be providing a packed lunch for my son/daughter for the 1) butterfly farm    2) picnic  
*I would like to school to provide a packed *ham/ cheese/ tuna sandwich packed lunch for my son/daughter on 
both days.  
 
 
Signed: _______________________________ Date: ______________  


